

To: Rick Lattimer - North Haven Town Administrator

May 4th, 2022

& Select Board Members

Penobscot Island Air has received and will be signing the contract between the Norfam Corporation, ourselves, and the Town of North Haven for the Summer of 2022.

Penobscot Island Air appreciates the willingness of the Watson family to allow 11 weekly flights into the Watson Airstrip and we will abide by the stipulations regarding the airstrip's usage.

Penobscot Island Air would like to go on record with the town that while we respect all stakeholders and landowners involved with the provision of flight services to North Haven; our inability to fly into the Witherspoon's Airstrip with passengers, a limited access to the Watson Airstrip in the summer, and no other airstrip availability, we fear we will be unable to adequately provide the services that will be requested through the summer. We will do the best we can with the resources we have.

Again, we respect the position of all the stakeholders involved and we will continue to be willing to work with any party to find a solution to this issue to best serve the Town of North Haven.

Singerely,

Teresa Waters

Penobscot Island Air - President